
7/21/2019 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9:30  

Worship Service 10:30 

General fund offering and capital improvement fund 

 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in music:                    Robbie Royal 

Worship in the Word:              Dean Yoder    

Next Sunday’s message:          Ryan Eash 

 

Greeters: 

July 21: Steve & Carolyn O., Mel & Char E., 

July 28: Ryan & Tabitha E., Menno & Dena M., 

August 4: Ruth Ann & Ashlyn M., Bill & Mary H., 

 

Offerings: General fund-$1320, Brittany Yoder - $100 

Attendance: Sunday school – 155, worship - 190, 

 

Announcements: 

1. The “Brotherhood Beacon” is on the library counter for all who want 

one. This is our denomination’s monthly publication. 

 

2. “Our Daily Bread” devotionals are on the library counter.  

 

3. Brittany Yoder is still in Greece and things are tight for her financially. 

She still has a tuition bill to cover of approx $2,200 and living expenses 

and a ticket home will be an additional $3,000. This means she needs 

approximately $5,000 dollars to help her finish out her financial need.  

We plan to open the benevolence box on her behalf over the next few 

weeks, if we can help her in this that would be great! 

4. Myron and Jolene Miller, have recently had a baby, they had her via 

cesarean C-section, which is an operation that costs approximately 

$18,000. While they are with CHM they were 15 days short of being 

with them long enough, for them to cover this cost. For a free-will 

offering, we will have a bucket on the library counter? 

 

5. The CMC conference is in Plain City, Ohio this year, starting Friday 

evening July 26 through Sunday noon July 28. All who plan to attend 

are asked to pre-register. You can do this at the www.cmcrosedale.org 

 

6. Mark your calendars! We need your participation! August 15th the 

youth are having a Labor (slave) & Crafts Auction. They will be giving 

of their time and resources for a donation towards their mission's trip. 

Do you have a project that needs attention? Are your flowerbeds feeling 

neglected? Or maybe you need some baked goods? Come on out and 

find someone to give you a hand and see what talents our young people 

have. This will be a fun evening at the church with refreshments and 

activities for all ages! All activities will require a donation, so bring 

your dollars. We hope to see you there! 

 

7. Ora and Elizabeth Lehman have a new address,  

57860 C.R. 33 Middlebury, IN 46540 

 

 

Psalms 33:8-9 

Let all the earth fear the Lord; 

let all the inhabitants of the world stand in awe of him! 

For he spoke, and it came to be; 

he commanded, and it stood firm. 

 

http://www.cmcrosedale.org/

